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Comments: | recommend limiting the numbers of vehicles on the Geyser pass road. | would eliminate commercial
businesses from doing shuttles. The forest should not develop the geyser pass road, because people will just
drive faster. Instead prioritize local users, and then other people who can take care of themselves and do not
need a babysitter.

There are too many people on this road and the umbers need to be limited. Get rid of commercial use. Us locals
are tired of the tourism economy and we do not need this much to survive stop feeding the greed. Growth and
development is unsustainable.



